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25th February 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Year 2 - Florence Nightingale Workshop  
 
We have arranged for The Drama Hut Company to come into school on Monday 3rd March 2025.   
 
The Drama Hut Company offers children the opportunity to not just read about history, but to experience 
it too.  They will be providing a workshop to help inspire the Year 2 children through drama and role play 
as to what life was like as a solider or nurse during the war.  
 
To help the children immerse themselves in the day, we are inviting the Year 2 
children to come into school on Monday 3rd March 2025 dressed as Victorian 
children, soldiers or nurses if they wish. 
 
Please note - this is NOT compulsory and there is no expectation for parents to 
hire or buy any costumes – school uniform is perfectly fine.   
 
If you have any questions about the workshop, then please speak to either of us. 
 
We very much hope that the children will enjoy taking part in this fun and 
educational workshop and gain valuable insight into life of Florence Nightingale. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

B Wheatley             C McBride                     C Brown 

 
Miss Wheatley                                               Miss McBride                            Miss Brown 
Year 2 Class Teachers. 
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